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St. Paul Catholic High School’s 12th Annual Frosty Falcon 5K Run and Walk! 

 
Bristol, CT – November 17, 2022 –St. Paul Catholic High School will host its 12th Annual Frosty 
Falcon 5K in memory of Michael Walsh ’07; on Saturday, December 3, 2022 with a start time of 
9:00am. The entry fee for the Frosty Falcon 5K Run/Walk is $30.00. 
 
Proceeds from this race will benefit the Father Edmund O’Brien Scholarship Fund and the Michael 
Walsh ‘07 Scholarship Fund which supports students furthering their education here at St. Paul 
Catholic High School. 
 
The Frosty Falcon 5K is a local community-wide event and all are encouraged to join us. Tie up your 
running/walking shoes and wear your festive attire! Runners/walkers with strollers are welcome on 
the 5K course. This course is flat, fast and simple to navigate. The start and finish line is at St. Paul 
Catholic High School, 1001 Stafford Ave., Bristol. There will be water on the course, post-race 
snacks, music and awards to round out the festivities!  
 
Visit www.spchs.com/frostyfun for online registration. For more information please call or email 
Shelley Mendoza, at 860-584-0911 ext. 421 or email smendoza@spchs.com. 

 
# # # # 

 
St. Paul Catholic High School, established in 1966, is a coeducational secondary school of the Archdiocese of 
Hartford, serving 410 students from over 35 communities in central Connecticut, China, South Korea, and 
Vietnam. Our vision, to be a truly great Catholic high school, is achieved by living our core values of Faith, 
Character, Community, Excellence, and Service. 
 
For more information, please contact Melissa Lindquist in the Office of Advancement at 860-584-0911 x430 or 
mlindquist@spchs.com. 
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